

REALTOR BREAKFAST: OPIOIDS 101



OCTOBER 16, 2018 8:15AM TO 9:15AM

Theft of prescription drugs during open houses is on the rise. Make sure your clients are armed with the information they need to protect themselves.

Come learn how you can be a partner with local public health, prevention groups, First Responders and others to address the opioid epidemic. We will give you an overview of the current opioid crisis, give tips on what you can do as a Realtor, and provide you with resources to give to your clients.

This meeting is hosted by the Meriden Department of Health and Human Services and the Meriden Healthy Youth Coalition.





Save the Date

How can you partner with Public Health?

MERIDEN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

165 Miller Street 2nd Floor Teen Room Meriden, CT 06450

Parking available across the street or in lot next to Clinic entrance.

A light breakfast and coffee will be served.

RSVP to Lea at lcrown@meridenct.gov or call 203-630-4221 by Friday, October 12, 2018

An agenda will be sent out prior to the meeting.

Please share with your co-workers!